
Little	Stars	on	the	Lane,	Theatre	Lane,	Greystones,	A63	V1F8.


Little	Stars	on	the	Lane	Afterschool:


Non-	conforming	days


At	little	stars	on	the	lane	we	aim	to	give	each	of	our	little	ones	a	positive	experience	with	us.	
To	this	end	we	do	everything	we	can	to	facilitate	all	school	pick	ups.


There	are	a	number	of	days	in	the	school	year,	where	children	are	finished	at	times	that	are	
different	than	their	usual	collection	time.		We	can	sometimes	facilitate	this	change	but	in	
most	instances	we	cannot	collect	at	the	new	changed	time.


Some	reasons	for	the	change	could	be	as	follows:


• Teacher	training	days.

• School	tours

• Afterschool	activities

• The	two	weeks	at	the	start	of	the	year	where	children	are	settling	in	and	getting	

aquainted	with	their	new	school	routine.

• Last	day	of	term


On	these	days,	parents	are	very	welcome	to	drop	their	child	in	to	Little	Stars	Afterschool	
from	1.30	onwards.		We	will	be	delighted	to	arrange	for	your	child	to	join	the	group.



